
ACFS meeting June 22nd (Pre-BOG ZOOM) 
 

• Shawn Felton gave the group an update in general about the upcoming BOG meeting to 
review plans, including the fact that Scott Rivkees (Surgeon General) would be present 
during the BOG meeting 

 
• Several members across the system discussed their concerns about PPE, student 

behavior when they are off campus 
 

• Discussion of the idea for not having face to face classes after Thanksgiving is gaining 
traction across the system 
 
 


